
 

 
 

 
 

Hypersign Makes Inc. Magazine’s Annual List of 
America’s Fastest-Growing Private Companies 

 
Hypersign Ranks No. 1921 on the 2020 Inc. 5000  

With Three-Year Revenue Growth of 220.06% 
 
 

SPARTANBURG, SC, August 18, 2020 – Inc. magazine today revealed that 
Hypersign LLC is No. 1921 on its annual Inc. 5000 list, the most prestigious 
ranking of the nation’s fastest-growing private companies. The list represents a 
unique look at the most successful companies within the American economy’s 
most dynamic segment—its independent small businesses. Intuit, Zappos, Under 
Armour, Microsoft, Patagonia, and many other well-known names gained their 
first national exposure as honorees on the Inc. 5000. 
 
“It is such an honor to be recognized on the Inc. 5000. The nature of our industry is 
rapidly evolving and incredibly tumultuous, meaning a lot of our time and effort is 
spent looking to the future, which can make it hard to reflect on how far we’ve 
come. Stepping back and looking at our growth as a company and an industry over 
the years has helped make the long nights and hard work worth it, and confirms for 
us that we’re headed in the right direction. The Hypersign development philosophy 
is driven solely by user input. We don’t do competitive analysis, but instead are 
constantly listening to how we can be more valuable to our customers. I think that 
business approach is what will help us continue to grow and bring unique value. 



 

I’m so proud of our amazing team, supportive partners, and best-in-class customers 
who have helped us get to where we are today. We’re excited to see where we’ll 
place next!” - Neil Willis, Founder, Hypersign  
 
 
Hypersign’s client-driven ideology has led to a plethora of solutions that create a 
full visual communications ecosystem. What makes Hypersign’s ecosystem unique 
is that it does not hinge upon proprietary hardware, which was an intentional 
decision. It’s a decision that allows Hypersign to remain competitive in all areas 
and fight for customer retention, which was an industry leading 99% retention rate 
in 2019. This accomplishment confirms Hypersign as a key player in digital 
signage, virtual events, and visual communication solutions. 
 
“The companies on this year’s Inc. 5000 come from nearly every realm of 
business,” says Inc. editor-in-chief Scott Omelianuk. “From health and software to 
media and hospitality, the 2020 list proves that no matter the sector, incredible 
growth is based on the foundations of tenacity and opportunism.” 
 

The annual Inc. 5000 event honoring the companies on the list will be held 
virtually from October 23 to 27, 2020. As always, speakers will include some of 
the greatest innovators and business leaders of our generation. 
 
About Hypersign 
 
Hypersign is a visual communications company, based in the United States, known 
for their virtual events solution, the Arena, and their award winning digital signage 
platform, Hypersign+, and its accompanying extensions, Waystation, Roomfusion, 
and Huddleup. Hypersign, headquartered in South Carolina, currently has 
customers throughout North America, Europe, Asia and the Middle East. 
Hypersign products are prominent in industries like healthcare, education and 
enterprise business. For more information, visit www.hypersign.com 
 
 
 
 
CONTACT: Stephen Copeland, 864-735-0710, marketing@hypersign.com 
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About Inc. Media 

The world’s most trusted business-media brand, Inc. offers entrepreneurs the 
knowledge, tools, connections, and community to build great companies. Its 
award-winning multiplatform content reaches more than 50 million people each 
month across a variety of channels including websites, newsletters, social media, 
podcasts, and print. Its prestigious Inc. 5000 list, produced every year since 1982, 
analyzes company data to recognize the fastest-growing privately held businesses 
in the United States. The global recognition that comes with inclusion in the 5000 
gives the founders of the best businesses an opportunity to engage with an 
exclusive community of their peers, and the credibility that helps them drive sales 
and recruit talent. For more information, visit www.inc.com 
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